
 

MEMO 
 

DATE:  February 8, 2022  
 
TO:  Child Care Facility Directors 
 
FROM: Adina Tompkins, NC Pre-K Coordinator 
 

SUBJECT: NC Pre-K Interest Meeting 
 
Childcare facilities interested in the NC Pre-Kindergarten Program are invited to attend 
a required information session on Friday, March 4, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. via zoom. The goal 
of this session is to share information regarding the NC Pre-Kindergarten Program with 
all interested facilities.  To be considered for participation in the program sites must:  
 

 Currently hold a four or five-star rated license. 

 Have classroom space to accommodate a minimum of 9 NC Pre-Kindergarten 
students. 

 Be willing to operate a 6 ½-hour school day and follow the Rockingham County 
Schools calendar. 

 Hire a lead teacher with a Birth-Kindergarten teaching license OR a minimum of a 
Bachelor’s Degree in Early Childhood Education (or related field) with a 
willingness to work towards obtaining a Birth-Kindergarten teacher license. 

 
During the information session, staff will be available to answer questions regarding the 
program.   The Partnership is currently planning for the 2022-2023 school year.  Currently 
there are 19 NC Pre-K Sites & 24 classrooms in the county. The sites currently 
participating in the program, who remain in compliance, will have first priority for 
participation in the 2022-2023 school year.  
 
Please contact the NC Pre-K Coordinator at 336-552-0468 or adinat@rockinghamkids.org  
by Thursday, March 3rd if you plan to attend or if you have additional questions.  
 
Once you register to attend, you will receive the link to log into the meeting.  
 
This meeting is required for ALL new sites interested in applying for NC Pre-K slots 

for the 2022-2023 school year.   
 


